
Draft Stormwater Management Plan
Brownhill Keswick Creek

Fa
ct

 S
h

ee
t A Draft Stormwater

Management Plan (the Draft

Plan) has been developed to

reduce the impact of major

flooding across the catchment

of the Brownhill, Keswick, Glen

Osmond and Parklands Creeks

that flow through the Cities of

Adelaide, Burnside, Mitcham,

Unley and West Torrens.

Flooding Risk 
North of Fisher Street, Fullarton
The Draft Plan includes maps showing the extent of flooding that would be experienced by

properties in the catchment in a 100 Year ARI storm at present with no flood mitigation, and after

the flood mitigation proposals in the Draft Plan are implemented. A 100 Year Average Recurrence

Interval (ARI) flood is a flood that will occur on average once every 100 years, and 

has a 1% chance of occurring in any given year. 

Figure 28 in the Draft Plan shows that with implementation of the recommended flood mitigation

proposals, an area of Fullarton north of Fisher Street remains subject to flooding from Glen

Osmond Creek. 

However, the bypass culvert proposed by the Draft Plan along Fisher Street, Fullarton, between

Wycliff Street and Windsor Street would in fact protect this area from flooding in a 100 Year ARI

flood, and so the flood modelling and Figure 28 will be updated to remove the flooded area in the

final version of the Stormwater Management Plan.
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From Monday 31 October to Monday 12 December 2011 members of the public are invited
to provide feedback on the Draft Plan. Feedback collected will be considered in finalising the
Draft Plan.

More information including the complete Draft Stormwater Management Plan can be found
online by following the link on the City of Unley website www.unley.sa.gov.au, and can
be viewed in hard copy at the offices of the Cities of Adelaide, Burnside, Mitcham, Unley
and West Torrens.   

The following Open Days will provide another opportunity to learn more about the Draft
Stormwater Management Plan. Drop in anytime during the times listed below to view
display information and ask questions about the Draft Plan.

Date “Drop in” between: Location

Thursday 17 November 2011 5.00pm – 9.00pm Unley Town Hall, 181 Unley Road, Unley

Saturday 19 November 2011 11.00am – 3.00pm City of Mitcham Civic Centre 
131 Belair Road, Torrens Park

Tuesday 22 November 2011 4.00pm – 8.00pm George Robertson Room, City of West Torrens 
Civic Centre, 165 Sir Donald Bradman Drive Hilton

Any questions about the community consultation process can be directed to your local 
catchment council:  Adelaide, Burnside, Mitcham, Unley or West Torrens.
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